
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Due to the continual increase in student numbers now attending Newark Academy we have recently 
undertaken a thorough review of the demands that are placed on the existing Fernwood school 
minibus service. As you are aware this is a privileged service currently available for year 7, 8 and 9 
students only, and further to our annual review we will be making some important changes to our 
existing service.  
 
Please be advised that the Fernwood school minibus service will be withdrawn entirely at the end of 
July 2022 for all existing minibus pass holders of year 8 and 9’s. We are therefore now giving notice 
that we will require you to make alternative provisions for your child thereafter. 
 
Any further questions please contact the school office 01636 615000 and ask to speak to your 
son/daughter's Pastoral Leader. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
 
 
 
Louise Coutts 
School Leader Business and Finance. 
 


